
NOTICE 

Town of Stratton 
 

July 2, 2025 

 

The Stratton School District has an opening for the position of 

School Director, (a one-year term expiring at the March Meeting 

of 2026.  An appointment to this position by the Stratton School 

Board will be valid until that time, unless a petition to hold a 

Special School District Meeting to fill said position is legally 

filed with the Stratton Town Clerk, after which, said meeting 

will be established and warned). 

If you are a registered voter of the Town of Stratton and 

interested in filling this position, please submit a letter of 

interest to the Stratton Town Office, 9 West Jamaica Rd., 

Stratton, VT 05360.  For additional information, please contact 

the Stratton Town Office at 896-6184. 

 

David Kent Young 

Town Clerk 
 

 


